
Monday, October 21, 2019, 12:30-1:30pm 
 

 

This session was about designing anchor charts for secondary mathematics classrooms. I had not 
heard of these before and liked the idea of the mathematics posters on the walls to be from 
students' ideas instead of just what I put up. Since I will most likely be teaching more than one 
section of a class, I intend to create anchor charts on a smart board or through another electronic 
method and then synthesize student ideas from all sections of the class for the on paper anchor 
chart. I learned that more words is not better and that teachers can create a model for what they 
anticipate the anchor chart to look like, but in the end the main ideas must come from students 
and be in their own words. 
 



Monday, October 21, 2019, 1:30-2:30pm 
 

 
 
This session was about creating mindfulness in the classroom. Teachers talked about their 
experiences implementing this model in their school and individual classroom. Each class period 
starts with a mindful minute, in which students have the opportunity to sit quietly and calm 
themselves before starting class. This session reminded me of the importance of making students 
welcome in the classroom and providing a space in which learning can occur. 
 
 
 
 



Monday, October 21, 2019, 2:30-3:30pm 
 

 
 
This session introduced me to a new online program for reviewing concepts with students, called 
Gimkit. It has various game modes for students to compete against one another individually or in 
teams. I do not think I will use it very often, because the free version has limited capabilities, but 
there are some great pre-made resources already online. You can also import Quizlet reviews 
into the program automatically to provide students with a more exciting review format than just 
flashcards. 
 


